Sugar and Stuff

138 Liberty Place

Albertson, Long Island  11534

Mr. George Hershey

Candyland Chocolate

1 Cherry Loop

Batavia, New York  10762

July 7, 2023
Dear Mr. Hershey:

Thank you for accepting our bid to supply your factory with our Grade AAA products.  Our products have received the highest marks for quality in the candy industry. For fifteen out of the last twenty years, including the last five years straight, we have received the Chocolate Cream of the Crop award. We hope you will be satisfied with our service. We welcome honest feedback from our customers.
Just as you have built your reputation on being the finest candy producer in the Northeast, we have established ourselves as suppliers of the finest candy-making ingredients. We look forward to a long business relationship. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Getting our products to you while they are as fresh as can be is our prime goal. We pride ourselves on our fast delivery and customer service. Sometimes weather and environmental events occur that affect the timeliness of our deliveries. We will always inform you of anticipated delays in product delivery and work with you to insure alternative solutions and terms. All we ask is for your understanding and uninhibited communication with us. Your satisfaction is our greatest concern. We have a plaque hanging in multiple places in our facility that reads, “A satisfied customer is the sweetest kind to have.”
Sincerely,

Pamela Browne

Account Executive

(800) 555-1212
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